
 

Koalas are not bears, but marsupials, and are an endangered species. 
Fred Bercovitch will discuss how climate change is impacting their 
behavior and ecology. Dr. Bercovitch is a wildlife conservation biologist 
with a PhD in biological anthropology from UCLA and has studied koalas 
in Australia and in captivity. He has published over 150 scientific articles, 
as well as contributing to San Diego Zoo’s ZOONOOZ magazine, Mongabay, 
and USA Today.  
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